
WHAT’S NEW? 

The next board meeting is scheduled 

for Wednesday, March 9, 2022 at 

9:30am.  Meeting location is in the 

Senior Room in the lower level of 

the library.  This is an open meeting to anyone who 

wishes to attend.    ~ Please Join Us! ~ 
 

Manchester Area Senior Citizens Council, Inc. 

Membership Form 2022 
 
Name(s): ____________________________________ 

____________________________________________ 

  

Phone Number(s): 

____________________________________________ 

 

Birthday(s): __________________________________ 

 

Email(s): ____________________________________ 

____________________________________________ 

 

Address: ____________________________________ 

 

Township: ___________________________________ 

 

Favorite Meal: ________________________________ 

 

Favorite Bus Destination: _______________________ 

____________________________________________ 
********************************************************      

    Annual Dues:  

   $25.00 per couple, $15.00 for individuals. 

   Make check payable to: 

   MASCC, Inc. 

   Mail to: P.O. Box 31,  

   Manchester, MI 48158 
 
 
 

BUS Business 

1. Medical runs are $12.00 round trip. 

    Call Pam Miller to set up the appointment. 

2. Group Bus Runs leaving the village are     

    $5.00 per person.  
 
 
 

  Michael W. “Mike” Miner,  
August 11, 1950 – January 27, 2022. 

Michael William Miner, 71, of 

Manchester, passed away peacefully at 

Chelsea Community Hospital on January 

27, 2022.. 

  He was born on August 11, 1950, in Ann Arbor to 

Frank and Ortenis Miner. He will be remembered as a 

pillar of Manchester.  He served as sexton of Oak Grove 

Cemetery for 49 years and oversaw St. Mary’s Catholic 

Cemetery for more than 30 years.  

  Mike also spent time driving bus for the senior citizens 

for many years and was a member of the Manchester 

Historical Society. Mike enjoyed sharing his love of 

music, cars and history with all who would listen. and 

had the most amazing memory for detail. 

  Mike left a true impact on all that knew him, and will 

forever be remembered for his witty personality and 

huge heart. Mike was an amazing Son, Husband Father, 

Grandpa and friend. Mike will be missed by all those 

that love him.3 

In lieu of flowers memorial contributions are suggested 

to St. Mary’s Catholic Cemetery.  

  For the full obituary and to leave a message of comfort 

for Mike’s family or sign his guestbook at : 

www.EinederFuneralHomes.com. 
************************************************************************************** 
 Luther C. Klager Elementary School is looking for 

Manchester senior volunteers to provide after school 

tutoring support on Wednesdays after school.  for its 

Kindergarten through 4
th

  population of students. 

   Years ago, the State of Michigan implemented a 

Read by Grade 3 Grade law that requires that all 

children be able to read at grade level by the end of 

third grade. This ability level is tested at the end of the 

school year.   There are also concerns about the 

impact COVID on our student learning.   

   The children are eager and enthusiastic to learn.  We 

are currently looking for local Manchester senior 

citizens who may be willing to volunteer 1-2 hours on 

Wednesday afternoons to help children practice their 

reading and math skills after school.    

  An informational meeting will take place at Klager 

Elementary School on Wednesday, March 2nd at 3:15 

in the Klager Media Center. If you love helping 

younger children and giving back to the community, 

this is a wonderful way to share your talents with the 

children of Manchester Community Schools  

Please contact Klager Elementary at 428-8321 with 

any questions you may have before the meeting. 

************************************************************************************** 

Come Shop Acorn's Well Stocked Store - 

Lots of NEW items!  We invite you to 

come shop at Acorn Farmers’ Market & 

Café the weekend of Mar. 18
th
  the store was restocked. 

There are many NEW items to choose from from frozen 

fruits and veggies to a lovely variety of nuts!   

~  Thank you for your continued support! 
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